Via Email: stephen.elgin@vdh.virginia.gov

February 28, 2024

Stephen Elgin
Technical Services Engineer
VVDH-Office of Environmental Health Services

Dear Mr. Elgin,

Clearstream Wastewater Systems, Inc. is requesting approval of the Model 1200DACD in the
Commonwealth of Virginia at flows <1,000 GPD for TL2 and TL3.

Attached is a letter from William Daniel confirming that the Model 1200DACD is certified by Gulf
Coast Testing LLC to NSF/ANSI Standard 40 Class | and to NSF/ANSI Standard 245.

Also attached is a revised Owner’s Manual that includes the Model 1200DACD. Drawings of
the system are included in the manual. They identify the minimum pretreatment tank capacity.

Please let me know if you need further information or documentation regarding Clearstream’ s
requested approval of the Model 1200DACD.

Best regards,

Lonnie Welch
Clearstream Wastewater Systems, Inc.

Attached:
e March 2, 2023, Letter from William Daniel, Gulf Coast Testing LLC
e Clearstream Wastewater Systems, Inc. Model DA series Owner's Manual



